Heatherstone Summer Newsletter





July 2010





A Note from our Board President, Pat Murray

Summer is in full swing! The pool is our neighborhood pool and we need all residents to take care of it as if it were in your own back yard. Please close the umbrellas after you are done with them, and pick up any trash before leaving. Again this year we are padlocking the pool after hours to discourage vandalism. We have replaced the two signs at the main entrance of the subdivision. **REMINDER:** Please put your trash cans out for pickup Thursday night and store them in your garage the remainder of the week. Trash cans should not be stored where visible from the street; we appreciate everyone complying to keep our neighborhood looking good! We are still looking for more volunteers to join the board. Please consider any of the open positions advertised in the newsletter and come to one of our monthly board meetings this year. If you have any questions or comments, please don't hesitate to call me.



Please note the pool will close early to allow for the movie enjoyment

Join us saturday August 7th

6:30 — 8:00 PM MOONWALK & SNO CONES POOL WILL BE OPEN TO SWIM

8:15 POOL CLOSES EARLY
8:30 (AROUND DUSK)
FUN FLICKS OUTDOOR MOVIE
POPCORN WILL BE SERVED
FAMILIES SHOULD BRING BLANKETS
OR CHAIRS FOR THE KID FRIENDLY
MOVIE ON THE BIG SCREEN!

WANTED: MOM

We are looking for a person to help out with the Mom's Council and take over the Committee next year! Signing up early gives you the opportunity to learn the ropes from Juli now so you can run the events next year stress-free! For more information or interested parties please contact Juli Cox at 913/393-3217.



Pool Committee

We still have a need for someone to step up to the Pool Committee Position. This is a critical position in

our neighborhood so we can continue to enjoy the luxury of having such a nice community pool. Interested individuals please contact Pat Murray at 913/780-5385.

Back-to-School



School Calendar

Date	ACTIVITY					
School Year 2010-11						
July 27	Registration day					
Aug 10-13	Professional Day					
Aug 17	1/2 day Grades 1-5 (No Kindergarten)					
Aug 18	Full Day-All Students					
Sep 6	Holiday (No School)					

Congratulations!
Heatherstone
Elementary School is a
Blue Ribbon School
of Excellence Award
Winner



Support your Neighborhood Schools

Save your Campbell's Soup labels and your General Mills box tops for education for our students at Heatherstone Elementary. Pop tops are also being collected. Hy-Vee receipts can be turned in for money for our schools too! For more information on any of these programs please contact Lori Seidl at 913/397-6616.





ROCK ON - Band Members Needed

Did you know Heatherstone has a neighborhood band? They are looking for a bass player and/or singer – male or female. Looking for a place to express your musical talents? Contact Ed Valdez at cakesvaldeez@sbcglobal.net



Do you have a neighborhood group you'd like to promote? Email Mary at marybeiker@gmail.com to have it included in the next newsletter! Existing groups looking for new members or starting a group of your own let your neighbors know! Playgroups, Bible Studies, Bunko, Book Clubs and more!

Heatherstone Playgroup

Meets Friday mornings from 9:30-11:30. Children ages birth to kindergarten. July meet at the Heatherstone pool. Questions please contact Nicki Fry at 913/839-1221 or nickifry@aol.com.



The Heatherstone Fall Garage Sale will be held Wednesday, September 15th – Saturday, September 18th. An advertisement will be placed in the Kansas City Star and banners will be hung at the main entrance to the neighborhood.

Paint Chip Wheel MIA

One of our paint chip wheels remains missing in action. If you have the Sherwin Williams Paint Chip Wheel please return to Paul Beiker at your earliest convenience.



Join us on Facebook! <u>Heatherstone</u> <u>Homes' Association of Olathe, KS</u> is growing and we want you! Stay in touch with neighborhood events!

Welcome to the Neighborhood!

Please give a warm Heatherstone welcome to our newest residents:

Scott & Stephanie MacCallum - 11927 Rene



Help us GO GREEN!

Would you like to receive your newsletter via email? Just opt in by emailing your name and email address(es) to Mary Beiker at marybeiker@gmail.com



Please Join Us!

Board Meetings are held the 4th Tuesday of each month at 7:30 pm in the Club Room at Hy-Vee off 119th & Ridgeview



Heatherstone E-mail: heatherstonehomesassoc@hotmail.com

Heatherstone Homes' Association

Board of Directors:

Pat Murray - President 913/780-5385 Dave Blomquist – Vice President 913/782-8014 Ed McCoy – Treasurer 913/712-8936 Kris Allan – Secretary 913/397-0653 Lori Seidl – Maintenance 913/397-6616

Committees:

Architectural - Paul Beiker 913/485-5220 Pool - OPEN Mom's Council – Juli Cox 913/393-3217 Newsletter – Mary Beiker 913/461-3367 Welcome Committee – Melissa Tinklepaugh 913/972-3395



A Rodrock Community

Homes Associations of Kansas City
4200 Somerset Drive, Suite 216

Prairie Village, KS 66208

Website: www.ha-kc.org

То:			

the corner...

round

End of Summer Party August 7th!

Back-to-School

Neighborhood Garage Sale September 15th – 18th

Committee Openings

Neighborhood Activities, Play Groups and More!



